To:  Parents

From:  Lydia Cutright, Health/Safety Coordinator
Subject:  Audiometric (Hearing) Evaluation – RESA VII
Date:  December 13, 2006
Your child, ____________________________, was given a pure-tone hearing screening in accordance with the state guidelines.  As a result of your child’s screening, we suggest that he/she be seen for a complete audiometric evaluation.  We are fortunate to be able to provide the FREE service through the RESA VII Educational Audiology Department.

If you plan to take advantage of this service, please fill out the enclosed parent permission form and return it to your child’s teacher.  After we receive the permission form, you will be contacted for an appointment sometime during the next few months.

The Regional Education Service Agency (RESA) has offices in Clarksburg, Morgantown, and Kingwood.  (Directions will be mailed to you once the appointment is confirmed.)  If you choose to take your child to another agency, please send a copy of the test results to your child’s school.  Whichever you decide, we appreciate your cooperation and feel strongly that follow-up should take place.
Thank you for your cooperation and if you have any questions, please contact me at the Upshur Head Start office at 472-2016.

